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Voting by mail was already vitally important for Oregonians to make their voices 

heard. Nowadays we are experiencing daily attacks on democracy, and a way to vote 

regardless of physical ability to reach a polling location is even more important than it 

ever was. Any attempt to change voting methods during this time in our history 

should be looked at with heavy scrutiny, as it is almost certainly a way for the corrupt 

billionaires who bought this country to ensure they never lose their grip on it. I 

wholeheartedly oppose removing vote-by-mail, and I wholeheartedly oppose any 

form of voter suppresion. 


